
 

February 22, 2021 

Great Afternoon Families!  

Please join our administrative team and other schools in Cluster 8 as we  continue to prepare 
for the safe school.  

“Our Reality, Our Norm”​ is a day that is dedicated to practicing the appropriate wearing of 
masks during the instructional day.  We invite our students to wear their masks tomorrow during 
all class sessions with the exception of time for lunch.  Ms. Bratek and I began practicing and 
posting this today.  

 

This is indeed, "Our Reality, Our Norm" and we will find success in doing so.  I am excited to 
welcome our students back in our building and want each of you to find comfort in making this 
transition as well. 

Stay Safe! 
P. Barnes 


